
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Before you attend for your appointment with Frances, there are few new procedures we have put in place for the 

health and safety of our patients and our staff.  

  

On the day of your appointment, please arrive ALONE or with ONE parent/guardian.  

  

Please arrive wearing a mask over mouth and nose.  

  

Please have teeth, face and hands washed well prior to the appointment as use of the basins to wash teeth won’t be 

permitted.  

  

Please arrive on time for your appointment, and when you are outside call 087 6886177 to let us know you have 

arrived.  If we are ready, we will ask you to come in, if we get delayed, we will call you back to come in to the practice 

promptly.  

  

When you arrive you will be asked to sanitise hands correctly. (If you are wearing gloves, please discard them and 

sanitise hands correctly).    

  

Your temperature will be taken.    

  

You will be asked to keep your mask on until in the dental chair.  

  

Frances and Clive/Ailbhe will be wearing masks and visors, (PPE), especially make small children aware of this fact 

as they might get anxious seeing this.  

  

Please keep your distance from staff until in the dental chair and on the way out and try and avoid touching surfaces.  

  

Please keep mobile phones in pockets/bags.  

  

Coats and bags to be hung up when entering the surgery.  

  

Please read before attending, and if you have any symptoms please call to reschedule.  

  

Please reschedule and do not attend if you have any of the following symptoms:-  

  

Fever  

Cough  

Shortness of Breath  

Other respiratory symptoms  

Sore throat  

Generalised aches and pains  

Loss of sense of smell or taste  

Travelled from abroad in the last two weeks  

Had recent contact with a known case of Covid-19  

Are not self isolating or awaiting the result of a Covid-19 test.  

  

Many thanks.  

  

  

Frances Brandon  


